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Date: Marec 7th, 2020 
 

NOTIFICATION  OF TEMPORARY  CANCELLATION OF ERASMUS + ACTIVITY AND 

SURROUNDING ACTIVITIES ABROAD 
 

To  Whom It May Concern 

 

Regarding to the guidelines of the National Institute of Public Health, the Ministry of Health, the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Ministry of Education and Sport of Republic Slovenia , and on the 

basis of the current epidemiological situation, based on exceptional circumstances related to the 

occurrence of coronavirus, this  

 

NOTIFICATION 

is published. 

 

From 9. 3. 2020 until the cancellation in   Domžale Elementary School (OŠ Domžale) we do not carry 

out any activity, in any way related to Erasmus +. This means that the students of Domžale 

Elementary School do not participate in mobilities abroad, as well as that students and teachers from 

abroad do not attend mobilities with us. The same applies to professional excursions and other 

educational activities that would be planned abroad. 

Until the cancellation, employees of the Domžale Elementary school will not attend training, seminars 

and other activities related to Erasmus + as well as other such activities that would be planned abroad. 

 

These are non-urgent activities, in which I judge that the level of risk is too high for their 

implementation and realisation, so Elementary School Domžale adjusts its activities as indicated. 

 

The notification is valid until cancellation. 
 

 

                                                                                                                          Uroš Govc 

                                                                                                                                               The Principal 

 

                                                                                                                             

    

 

 


